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Although the proposed roof slate is not of traditional proprtions, it is to replace modern concrete tiles and as
such it is considered that the use of the tile is unlikely to harm the character of the wider Conservation Area.

It would also be beneficial if the current white fascia boarding was painted black. Whilst i appreciate this does
not form part of the works being applied for, it would further enhance the appearance of the property and help
minimise the visual impact of this non-traditional feature.
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